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Message 

From : 

Sent : 

Rick Lloyd [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RLLOYD] 

5/9/2012 6 :02 :05 PM 

To: 

Subject: 

'Paul Bonwick' [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 

FW: CONFIDENTUAL 

From: Rick Lloyd 
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 6:02 PM 

To: ---· Subject: CONFIDENTUAL 

Gentlemen 
To keep you updated,- has received the offer on the Mt. View property for the town frontage required . To move 
this project forward in a timely fashion the Town has an irrevocable date of next Friday May 181h and a closing date of 
June 281h(or sooner if at all possible). 
These aggressive dates are reflective of the construction season with our plan to demolish the building in July and the 
reconstruction of the intersection completed by the end of August. 
It is my hope that with this information you will understand the importance of quickly progressing with the sale of your 
property as soon as it may be possible so that this project can be completed during this construction season . 
I want to thank you for your understanding and co-operation with th is issue and look forward to creating the much needed 
turning lanes into your development as well onto our complete downtown and to the day we will see that eye sore Mt View 
demolished. 
If I can be of any assistance moving forward please don't hesitate contacting me. 
Rick Lloyd 
Deputy Mayor 
Town of Collingwood 


